
urbanrenewal - NSW Government's Newcastle Urban Renewal Strategy 

  
Good Afternoon Sir / Madam, 

  
We support the above initiative by the NSW State Government and strongly support the 
recommendations of the Property Council of Australia that will result in a great economic boost for 
Newcastle and the wider Hunter Region.  

  
Yours faithfully, 
  

Roy Medich 

Managing Director 
  

 
� 

Medich Corporation Pty Ltd 
� 

The Terraces, Level 2, 155 George Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

PO Box R624, Royal Exchange NSW 1225 
Ph: 02 9251 6133   Fax: 02 9251 6233 
  

www.medich.com.au  
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From:    Roy Medich <roy@medich.com.au>
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